During 2008 we decided that we would not be buying any more collector Chryslers
because they had become unobtainable and the prices continue to go thru the roof.
Instead as you can see from this photo we purchased three more from one source
(very rare 300F and 300G convertibles, and a 1960 NY parts car). In addition we
ran across a nice un-restored 1961 300-G hard top, so naturally since we were not
buying anymore fin cars---we bought it too! Stay tuned in coming years for the
"restorations’ as these cars all need everything...but they have potential.




